PREVIOUS MEETING: NOVEMBER, 7th 2004
Ray welcomed both members and visitors to the meeting and introduced Dan O’Connor from EPOS to them.

Dan O’Connor then gave a very informative and interesting slide show on Cattleya species. A big thank you goes to him. All who paid attention to his talk would have gained lots of interesting information.

Once again we have to thank Ray and Cynthia for their hospitality and letting us use their home.

Apologies:  were received from Norma Murray and Stan Winson.
PLANT TABLE:

	Hybrids:
	1st
	Phal. Pinlong Cardinal x lipperus x P. Anderauch
	-
	Robert & Tracy

 Moss

	
	2nd
	Ctna Jamaica Red “Sentinel”
	-
	Mavis Downey

	
	3rd
	Onc. Sharry Baby
	-
	Ray & Cynthia Hewson

	Species:
	1st
	Polystachya sandersonii
	-
	Robert & Tracy

 Moss

	
	2nd
	Ansellia africana
	-
	Johan Gauche

	
	3rd
	Dendrochilum uncatum
	-
	Johan Gauche


NEXT MEETING: 5 DECEMBER 2004 
Our next meeting is the end of year function which will be held at the Beacon Bay lapa behind the Beacon Bay library (opposite Spargs). We hope you will all attend with your family and friends. Please remember to bring a small wrapped gift for yourself and each person accompanying you which will be exchanged.

Also bring your own cold meats, drinks, salad or dessert to share as well as crockery, cutlery and glasses. Members who were not at the last meeting should please contact Rina at 705 1038 (office hours) or 748 3273 (home) if they intend coming to the function.
Remember to bring your GOS Lotto tickets to claim your prizes if your numbers are drawn.

GONUBIE GOSSIP: 
SAOC Subscriptions:

If you have not yet paid your subscription of R110.00 please pay this at the meeting.

Plant Sale:

Just another reminder about the plant auction which will be held at our February 2005 meeting in order for your plants you wish to donate to be well established by then.
New Members:
A warm welcome to Mike & Baby Victor, Mirle Atkinson, Cecil Rautenbach and Trevor Steinke who all joined at the last meeting. May you all enjoy your membership of the Society and grow beautiful orchids with us.

GOS QUIZ:

NOVEMBER’S ANSWER:

Paphiopedilum delenatii was rediscovered in 1992 in Vietnam after it was thought to be extinct in the wild.

The first correct entry drawn was that of Mavis Downey who won a Dendrobium for herself.

Composition of Polyfeed:

At the request of various members the composition of Polyfeed is given hereunder:-

	Nitrogen
	26,3%
	Boron
	1000 ppm

	Phosphorus
	4,3%
	Molybolenum
	70 ppm

	Potassium
	13.4%
	Iron
	750 ppm

	Magnesium
	900 ppm
	Manganese
	300 ppm

	Zinc
	350 ppm
	Copper
	75 ppm


A Merry Christmas and a Prosperous New Year to all our members and their families.

